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Subject: FW: CORRESPONDENCE TO PASADENA MAYOR

From: Nicol, Colleen  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 1:07 PM 
To: 'Jomsky, Mark' <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: CORRESPONDENCE TO PASADENA MAYOR 

Mark, could use your help again.  Please share the below with Mayor Tornek.  The Committee has 
tentatively voted to recommend a ballot measure to the City Council to grant the Mayor a vote and 
remove the veto power.  Those discussion have led to the concern expressed below. 

Thank you! 
Colleen 

Mayor Tornek, 

The Riverside Charter Review Committee respectfully requests your indulgence and comment on one 
additional question as they conclude their deliberations. 

Have you experienced any public perception of Pasadena’s Mayor holding the privilege of “super 
powers” or an overbalance of influence as a voting member of the City Council while also presiding 
at meetings, delivering a State of the City address, serving as the ceremonial official, participating in 
media coverage, or other privileges/opportunities?  If so, please describe those expressed 
perceptions. 

Thank you, 
Colleen J. Nicol, MMC 
City Clerk 

This email and any files or attachments transmitted with it may contain privileged or otherwise confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, or believe that you may have received this communication in 
error, please advise the sender via reply email and immediately delete the email you received.  


